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From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 3:37:15 PM
To: Bob Berry; Bill Blackburn; Albert Yockey; Eric M. Robeson; 'Jim Miller'; Sandy Novick
Subject: FW: Hello
Response requested: No
Importance: Normal

FYI. Mark

From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 3:37 PM
To: 'Seberger, Donald (RTSS)'
Cc: Authier, Guy (RTA); Hopkins, Jeffrey (E&CS)
Subject: RE: Hello

Hello Don, Thanks for the query. Unfortunately, we have not yet received the final
report. Eric Robeson spoke with S&L this morning and was told we should have a
preliminary report at the end of next week and the final report near the end of
November. It is about 3 weeks late. We will plan to review the preliminary report at
the next regularly scheduled Coordinating Committee meeting on November 17th.
I recognize the attendees at those sessions may differ from those we last spoke
with regarding this matter. If need be, we would be willing to have more than one
session to cover this material. Regards, Mark

From: Seberger, Donald (RTSS) [mailto:donald.seberger@riotinto.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 1:39 PM
To: Mark Bailey
Cc: Authier, Guy (RTA); Hopkins, Jeffrey (E&CS)
Subject: Hello

Hello Mark.

I hope this finds you very well.

We are rapidly closing in on the end of October. It's hard to believe that so m much time has passed. I
am wondering if you received the Sargent & Lundy report and whether you are in a position to share
anything further with us. If you think it appropriate, I would be pleased to meet with you and/or your
designees. We remain very interested in how Big Rivers intends to address the various environmental
regulatory initiatives.

If you think it makes sense and would be more efficient to have a joint meeting with Century Aluminum,
we would be open to that as well. I know from Mike Bless that you and your team have had similar
discussions with Century Aluminum in the past.
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Please let me know.

Many thanks.

Best regards.

Don

Donald P. Seberger
Special Counsel

RIO TINTO ALCAN
8770 West Bryn Mawr Avenue
Mail Code 07J
Chicago, Illinois 60631
Telephone: (773) 399-8477
Mobile: (773) 787-9702
Facsimile: (773) 399-3957
e-mail: donald.seberger@riotinto.com
e-mail: donald.seberger@alcan.com

Avis:
Ce message et toute pièce jointe sont la propriété de Rio Tinto et sont destinés seulement aux
personnes ou à l'entité à qui le message est adressé. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur,
veuillez le détruire et en aviser l'expéditeur par courriel. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire du
message, vous n'êtes pas autorisé à utiliser, à copier ou à divulguer le contenu du message ou ses
pièces jointes en tout ou en partie.

Notice:
This message and any attachments are the property of Rio Tinto and are intended solely for the
named recipients or entity to whom this message is addressed. If you have received this message
in error please inform the sender via e-mail and destroy the message. If you are not the intended
recipient you are not allowed to use, copy or disclose the contents or attachments in whole or in
part.


